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To: Linda Gentille & Jim Yester 
 
From: Warren Civic Music Association 
 
Re: American Piano Show program on March 14 
 
Dear Linda & Jim, 
 
Your show was really a hit with our audience.  I and other volunteer members of the 
Board of Directors of our association thought the program was outstanding.  Many people 
we spoke with after the shows were talking about your coming back soon. 
 
In addition to the wonderful keyboard artistry that Linda displayed, many remarked about 
her effervescent personality.  Everyone in her entourage was personable and a delight to 
work with.   
 
As chairman of the Artist Selection committee, I know I am going to hear requests to 
include you again on our concert series.  As you know, we have already scheduled the 
2008-09 seasons, but we hope to be contacting you for a program in 2010 or 2011. 
 
Thank you so much for the wonderful program and your very gracious manner before and 
after the show.  It was a privilege and a pleasure working with you. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
    Karl Morris  
 
Karl Morris, chairman 
Artist Selection Committee 
Warren Civic Music Association 
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